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Welcome to our new vendors!!! We are very happy to have you with us!  

 

The Top Twelve Sales for February (before discounts): 

#1----$2939.06 

#2----$2155.10 

#3----$1926.00 

#4----$1603.76 

#5----$913.59 

#6----$840.21 

#7----$834.75 

#8----$809.96 

#9----$807.25 

#10---$790.00 

#11---$523.90 

#12---$523.80
Sales for the month of February were $23,011.67. February was up $3,530.41 over February of 

2019. It was a great month. 

 

The store is looking so good! Booths are getting spiffed up and most are really looking nice. Thank 

you to those who have taken the time to clean out, vacuum and dust your spaces. It really helps your 

sales and the image of the store.  

 

Linda Shann has decided to step down from doing the front displays. Although we will miss her touch 

the displays are in the capable hands of Sue Campbell and Sheri Kinnan. We ask that you remember 

that the displays are a managed portion of the store. If you have something that you think will fit in 

the display, please let them know and they will put your item in the display when there is room. 

 

We have several new and newer vendors, so here are a few reminders for all of us dealing with 

contractual items:  

• We promote the store several ways, Face Book, print ads, store displays, various one day promotions 

like the Sip and Shop and Small Business Saturday to name a few. It is hoped that all vendors will 

participate in these promotions as it is good for all the vendors individually and the STORE 

collectively. The store is only as successful as you help make it 

• When you vacate a booth, it is your responsibility to vacuum and dust it. It is also your responsibility 

to keep your booth clean, safe and in a condition that allows complete access to customers and staff 

• Please do not ask staff to stay late or to let you come in on a Sunday for you to re-merchandise your 

space  

• Rent is due on the 1st payable until the 10th and late with a $10 late fee on the 11th 

• Please keep your items within your booth parameters. When items are outside your booth, they 

become a tripping hazard and can easily be damaged by the furniture cart 

 

The staff wants you to know that “We Love Our Vendors”! And we appreciate you being here! But we 

do have a few concerns… 

1. If you put an item on sale, PLEASE, do not write on the back of the tag unless you CROSS OUT 

the information on the front. 

2. Please remember that all items in your booth need to be tagged. It doesn’t matter if it is a 

display item or decorations such as greenery etc. please tag them with your vendor number and 

NFS meaning “Not for Sale”. It saves us the time of a phone call! And saves you the grief of 

items being “sold” with the item they are in. 

 

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination... 


